
 

 

REGISTRAR-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Communiqué 
 

The public is hereby informed that due to the maintenance work to be carried out by the 

Supplier of the Mauritius eRegistry System (MeRS), the System will not be accessible 

from 4.30 pm to 9.00 pm on Friday 28 March 2025. 

 
We rely on the usual understanding and cooperation of the public. 
 
 
 

                        Registrar-General’s Department 
                                                                                                         6th Floor, Emmanuel Anquetil Building 
                                                                                                         Port Louis   
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